On 5/15/06, the following was requested from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding item T2 Tri-County Commuter Rail Authority.

Question:  So, the Jessica Lunsford Act does not apply to such an Agreement?

Response:  The District does not have a contract with Wackenhut Security.  Wackenhut is a subcontractor with SFRTA/Tri-Rail.  Wackenhut employees are required to have a Level 2 background check per Section 1012.465, Florida Statute.  The security employees for Wackenhut are subject to a background check comparable to a law enforcement officer.  Tri-Rail employees (Conductor and engineer) are located in a separate car and do not have any "direct" contact with students.
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